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SUBJECT : MAHLAP 30*" National Congress and Seminar-Workshop

The Medical and Health Librarians Association of the Philippines (MAHLAP) will hold
its 30t National Congress and Seminar-Workshop with the theme “Diversity
matters in libraries: blending of services in physical and digital space in
response to multicultural changes”, on March 7-9, 2018 at the Belian Hotel,
Tagbilaran City, Bohol.

This year's conference aims to increase awareness and understanding that libraries
can be an agent to bring diverse communities together. '

All interested government employees may participate in this event. It is discretionary
on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on official business,
as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

Registration fee is Php4,500.00 inclusive of three (3) AM snacks, three (3) lunches,
two (2) PM snacks and conference kits.

For more information, you may coordinate with Ms. Grace Paya through email at
mahlap1988@gmail.com. You may also visit their website at http://mahlap.org.
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